
 

  

 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF THE STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

 

Application of Pacific Gas and Electric Company  
(U 39 M) for Approval of Modifications to its  Application 11-03-014 
Smart Meter Program and Increased Revenue  (Filed March 24, 2011) 
Requirements to Recover the Costs of the  
Modifications.   
 

 

 

NOTICE OF EX PARTE COMMUNICATION  

Pursuant to Rule 8.4 of the Commission’s Rules of Practice and Procedure, the 

EMF Safety Network (Network) hereby gives notice of the following ex parte 

communication.   

Network initiated the communication with the Commission.  On Tuesday 

December 13, Network lawyer Rose Zoia mailed a letter by US Postal Service to Phil 

Balistrieri, PG&E Senior Director, Customer Field Service.  Commissioners Peevey, 

Simon, Florio, Sandoval and Ferron were also sent a copy of this letter by mail.  

The letter from Rose Zoia is attached to this notice.   

*    *    * 

Dated December 16, 2011, at Sebastopol California.   

 

 /s/                                         

Sandi Maurer 
EMF Safety Network 
PO Box 1016 
Sebastopol CA 95473 
707-824-0824   
emfsafe@sonic.net 

 

F I L E D
12-16-11
04:59 PM


